
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 1, 2025 

 

 

Dear Hammonton Cancer Foundation Supporter: 

 

The Hammonton Cancer Foundation, through our support of the 

South Jersey Cancer Fund, along with other organizations, is focused on 

our continuous assistance to cancer patients. Our annual “Helping Our 

Neighbors” Dinner is Saturday, Oct. 18, 2025 at the Winslow Manor on 

Hay Street in Winslow Township. 

 

We are respectfully seeking your support.  You can place an ad in our 

program book for your business or organization.  In addition, on a 

personal level, you can contribute to the tribute ceremony, a presentation 

that will play at the event.  All donations are tax deductible.  The 

Hammonton Cancer Foundation is a 501(c)(3) [Tax ID# 26-3481232].  

The attached form outlines the options for both.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
David Mauriello 

President - HCF  
 

 

THE HAMMONTON CANCER FOUNDATION 
PO Box 1066     •     Hammonton, NJ 08037 

www.HammontonCancerFoundation.org 
 

http://www.hammontoncancerfoundation.org/

